February 25, 2021

To whom it may concern,

My name is Bruce M. Baker, account numbe_and lam

writing concerning the elimination of Hydro One Networks Inc’s Seasonal Rate
Class (EB-2020-0246.

My family has a cottage in Rondeau Park, Ontario. The cottage has been
in the family for close to 100 years. Itis a seasonal cottage and used only for a
few months in the summer. I live in Michigan. As a result of the covid virus, |
have not been able to use the cottage for over 1 % years and do not expect to
be able to cross the border for many more months.

| still have been paying the electric bill to Hydro One even though | have
not been able to even get to cottage. | have been charged for the electricity
even though the electricity has been turns off for the above period to time. |
have spent over $400 in 2020. When | view the bill it is hard for me to justify
why | am responsible for the price I'm required to pay. | understand that it
requires funds to maintain and deliver power. Hydro One does more than an
adequate job of fulfilling this need. ( Inspite of some of my Canadian friends
telling me that the price of electricity in Ontario has been excessive.)

I see only one reason for this proposal to go into effect. Thatis to
generate additional funds. It has been stated that the current status of
Seasonal Rate Class is unfair. 1 am more then happy to pay for my electricty.
Yet how can it be fair to have to be put into another category when | am not
using comparable electricity. Hopefully this letter will be considered and taken
seriously.
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Bruce M. Baker |





